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Dear music patron, 

The Sonora Bach Festival 2025 celebrates its 49th year. And we have been 
successful, in part, because of generous financial supporters.  We are contacting 
you to ask for your financial contribution to help us continue the tradition.   

This year’s festival offers four events in October:  The Youth Auditions and 
subsequent Youth Finalists’ Concert; the Salon Concert with performers invited 
from afar; the Locals’ Concert featuring our finest classical musicians in the 
community; and the Brunch with fine food, great company, and delightful, live 
music. 

We are a “user-friendly” festival.  Our venues are small.  Our concerts feature 
people you know. Our guest artists always break the third wall by talking to the 
audience; informing them of the music; and explaining their instruments.  

We continue to be successful after 49 years.  But we also need to sustain our “good 
health” as an organization that produces concerts for the Central Sierra Mother 
Lode.  Production costs include scholarships to participating youth; guest artists 
fees; facilities rental fees; printing costs; publicity; insurance costs and catering 
fees.     

Please help us with this effort through your generous donation.  Your tax-deductible 
gift will help to perpetuate this month-long festival and sustain the nurturing of 
cultural diversity in our community.,    

The festival will accept your donation by check or cash.  You can also use our QR 
code below, which accesses our Venmo account.  Thank you in advance for any 
support you can give us.   

Sincerely……. 


	Advisory Board



